Public Meeting for Smith Street Project
                                                                              	

Public notice is hereby given the Truesdale Board of Aldermen will meet at the Marylou Community Center, 821 Market Street, Truesdale, Mo., on March 22. 2023, at 5:00 pm for The Smith Street Project. Citizens are encouraged to attend. Any questions please contact Truesdale City Hall 636-456-3166. 

Posted March 10, 2023, 11:30 a m.

Missy Bachamp
City Treasurer
